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When I was 7 at school we
had to design and cross
stitch any pattern we
wanted, I still have that
piece somewhere. I did my
next cross stitch when I
was 12 and have never
stopped since and I'm now
40. I have been married to
Liam for 13½ years and
we've been together 20
years. We have a Border
Terrier called Blue. Moved
house January last year and
have been renovating since
so not doing as much cross
stitch that I'd like to. My
favourite mythical creature
is a Mermaid, so I had to
choose her as my design. I
hope you like her.
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